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BROUGHTON HALL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

Yew Tree Lane

Liverpool, L12 9HJ

Telephone 0151 541 9440 / Fax 0151 259 8448

Email: smithg@broughtonhall.com

Head Teacher: Mr G M Preston, B.A. (Hons), NPQH, PGCE
READING SPECIALIST LEARNING SUPPORT ASSISTANT
 30 HOURS PER WEEK – TERM TIME ONLY 
SALARY:  


NJC SCP 3-5 £18,607-£19,359 full time equivalent 
CONTRACT TYPE: 

Permanent
HOURS: 


30 hours per week 
CLOSING DATE: 

8th October 2021
INTERVIEWS TO BE HELD: 
Week commencing 11th October 2021
START DATE: 


As soon as possible 
Governors wish to appoint an enthusiastic and committed Reading Specialist Learning Support Assistant support the school in its delivery of an effective reading plan across the school. The role will include a range of responsibilities as well as delivering and leading regular and appropriate 1-2-1 interventions in reading and to support pupils to increase their reading at subject level and at home. 
The successful candidate should be committed to supporting students and developing links with parents/carers together with key staff.  Effective communication and interpersonal skills are required together with sound literacy, numeracy and ICT skills.
This post is subject to satisfactory references being received and a satisfactory Enhanced Disclosure being obtained from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) and may suit those who wish to progress in to a teaching career. 
Application forms, together with a job description are available from the school’s website. 
Our Trustees are the Sisters of Mercy. 

How to Apply:-  Please complete the school’s Application Pack and email to smithg@broughtonhall.com
This post is subject to satisfactory references being received and a satisfactory Enhanced Disclosure being obtained from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).

Induction, support and training will be offered to the successful candidate.

Broughton Hall Catholic High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
